
“David Moore's support and volunteer efforts on behalf of MHA stretch all the way back to the 
1990's. He has a background in teaching masonry, and is a highly skilled mason and designer. 
For many years now, he has been one of the main behind the scenes organizers who make 
sure that our hands on workshops run so smoothly. Every April, he has loaded up his truck with 
tools and equipment and made the journey from Maryland to Wildacres. All of us owe a great 
debt of thanks to Dave for his tremendous contributions, over many years, to MHA's success.”                        
Norbert Senf 
 


